

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear DFA employees:

Please click on the image below to view a short video message and a compilation of divisional accomplishments.



Thank you for your continued commitment and partnership.

Happy holidays and warm wishes for a brilliant 2020!

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez

Chief Financial Officer

Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | Mith U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-9832